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4th May 2022 

Dear Parents 
 

Queen’s Jubilee Themed lunch – 25th May 2022 
 

We are holding our Queen’s Jubilee themed lunch in school on the above date. The children will have a selection of 

sandwiches, a mini samosa, a selection of vegetable sticks and crisps - desert will be jam and cream butterfly cakes. All 

learners with specific dietary requirements will be catered for according to their needs. If you want to discuss this 

further please ring the School Office to contact Louise in the kitchen 

 

This invitation is open to all children. If you would like your child/children to have a school meal on 25th of May 

2022, please complete and return the slip below by 17th May 2022 

• The cost of this school meal is £2.30.  

• There is no need to complete if your child already stays for a school meal.  

• There is no need to pay if you are entitled to Free School meals or if your child is in Reception, Year 1 or 

Year 2. 

 

On this day we will also be having a non- uniform day where we would like the children to come dressed in 

red, white or blue clothing. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

J Charlesworth 

Head of School 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I would like my child/children to have a school meal on 25th May 2022 
 

Childs name and class:-___________________________ 
         ___________________________ 
         ___________________________ 
         ___________________________ 
            
 
Parent’s signature _______________________________ Date:-_________________________________________________ 

 
 

Marsden Community Primary School 
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Lancashire 
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Tel: 01282 612769 
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